KEWANEE HIGH SCHOOL

DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS
KEWANEE, ILLINOIS

December 19, 1948

Mr. F, C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansgs

Dear Sir:

' The other day I happened to see a couple reels of
pictures on basketball fundamentals which had been made by you and your squdd.
We are interested in marking our bankboards for practice shooting purpeoses,

and would appreciate it you could send us the directions and dimensions
for makring the beards am you use them,

Thanking you fer your ceoperation, I remaip,

Sincerely,

(s i




